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To all Parents/Carers of all Rowans’ pupils                                                                           22nd September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have been really pleased with the way in which pupils have responded to our Covid safety measures since 
starting back at school this year.  Thank you for your on-going support and sensible approach during this 
difficult time. 
 
During the lockdown period last year staff and pupils embraced online learning which ensured that all pupils 
still had access to an education.  This was extremely important for everyone.   
 
The current rules around isolation periods, time waiting to be tested and pupils not managing any Covid 
regulations in school or even a positive Covid test result, could possibly mean that pupils are at home remote 
learning for a brief or extended period of time.  With this in mind, your child has been allocated a digital device 
in anticipation of the need for remote learning.  Although the device belongs to the school it has been 
allocated for the sole use of your child.  Work will be set and marked on google classroom and there will be 
live lessons to attend.  Of course, your child may wish to complete additional work at home to consolidate 
work done at school and this is welcomed. 
 
You will be given a digital device agreement form to sign and return to school once you have received the 
allocated laptop.  This device must stay at home and be returned to the school when requested. 
 
All children will continue to attend school as normal unless they fall into one of the above categories, if this 
is the case then please inform the school immediately. We will continue to communicate any changes and 
adaptations to the school day to you. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs F May 

Headteacher 
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